"The Christmas Song,' by Nat King Cole, is not only a
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December Events

* Nov 28 thru Jan 3 - Winter Garden
Aglow - Idaho Botanical Garden

* Dec 7 - Breakfast with Santa -
Village at Meridian

* Dec 14 - Kuna Holiday Artist &
Crafter Show - Kuna Community
Hall

 Jan 31 - Idaho Potato Drop - Idaho
State Capitol

Great Neighbors Make Great
Neighborhoods!

Winter is coming! And with that, the opportunity for
neighbors to help neighbors.

Please let us know via email if you would be willing to
be put on a list for other neighbors to contact you for
snow shoveling or any other help this winter.

On the other side of this, if you know you may have
difficulties getting out to shovel or get your mail this
winter, please contact our office.

Our vision is to create contacts between neighbors for
snow shoveling, mail pick up, etc.

Let's keep an eye out for each other this winter. Falls,
colds/flu, seasonal depression can take their toll.

Upcoming Holidays

Dec 7 - Pearl Harbor Remembrance Day
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Dec 12 - Poinsettia Day 3
Dec 16 - National Chocolate Covered Anything Day
Dec 22 - Winter Solstice d
Dec 25 - Christmas

Dec 31 - New Year's Eve
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Community Facebook private
group: https://
www.facebook.com/groups/
patagoniakuna

Your HOA contacts:
Debbie — 208 854 7350
debbie@westparkco.com
Taylor — 208 870 3432
taylor@westparkco.com
Larry — 208 854 7355
larry@westparkco.com
CCRs are available by email
Westpark office:
2463 E Gala St #120
Meridian, ID 83642

Previous newsletters are
available on the website: http://
www.patagonia-idaho.com/hoa/

installed along the path. Bags are
provided, but we ask that you
dispose of the waste at your
home. Please do not allow your
dogs to defecate on your
neighbor's lawn!

masterful performance; to me it just sounds like the
holidays. I've never sung it, because Nat's version is
so perfect. | gotta leave it alone." ~ Harry Connick, Jr.
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Did you all know that our
Kuna Kavemen high school
football team won state this
year? Congratulations on a
perfect season!
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Pet waste stations have been @"‘esm"sib/e

Reminders & General News

Do not block the sidewalk with your vehicles!
Parking is an issue. It's an issue in Patagonia,
the mall, downtown Boise, and downtown Kuna.
Please be aware of how your parking may
impact your neighbors.

Please make sure you are not impeding traffic
while waiting for pickup/drop off of your children.
Magellan gets pretty narrow at the median
strips.

We have had some moles and other critters in
the common areas that have also gotten into
some backyards. Impact Pest has been
contacted. To prevent rodents from inhabiting
your backyard, please keep the area clean and
don't leave pet food outside. Bird feeders (the
birdseed the birds drop) can also attract
rodents.

Make sure your vehicle/basketball hoop/
tetherball, and/or any other kids' play equipment
is not blocking the sidewalks.

Please remember that trash and recycling
containers should not be left out unless it is a
collection day. Please keep them in your
garage or behind your fence.

We will be sending out the 2020 Annual
Assessments and budget before the end of the
year.

We have some neighbors interested in
coordinating a community yard sale next
summer! Keep an eye out for information.

Ada County Sheriff dispatch (Non-emergency):
208 377 6790 Emergency: 911

City of Kuna: 208 922 5546 (This includes
irrigation questions)

Animal Control (ldaho Humane Society): 208
343 3166



